
Adult Home Alert 

 

As referenced in the Dear Adult Home Administrator Letter (DAL 14-04), the Transitional 

Adult Home Compliance Plan submission deadline of March 21, 2014 has been extended.  The 

new Adult Home Compliance Plan submission deadline is COB April 21, 2014. 

 

The Compliance Plans should be submitted to the Department via email at 

transitionalah@health.state.ny.us. 

 

Please feel free to contact the Community Transitions Program via the email address above 

with any questions. 
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